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State Meeting Report 

by Linda Edwards 
 

 The State Nominating Meeting was held on Saturday, January 12, 2013 in Winnie, Texas. 
HSRDC Representatives were Roxie Walker, Bruce Behrens and Linda & Jerry Edwards. 
 President Wayne Daniels led the meeting. Rick Griner welcomed everyone to Winnie and 
announced that a Kindle Fire would be raffled at the Saturday evening dance. 
 Theresa Keane led a discussion about using Waco as a permanent location for the State 
Festival. This could happen as early as 2015. Pros and Cons, along with questions, were addressed. 
Districts will be encouraged to join together to host. 
 Ed and Martha Koslosky arrived in a canoe to invite everyone to the State Festival in San 
Marcos. Flyers were distributed to everyone. The Teen Coordinator needs Lock-In volunteers. The 
Archives chairman needs display storage needs by April 1st. Bob Lester needs Program Book items 
by April 6th. 
 TSFSRD logo merchandise was on sale in the back of the room. A radio interview from a local 
station was done to spotlight the meeting. 
 Mustang Squares won a $25 Wal-Mart gift card along with a 100th order award. Roxie Walker 
delivered these to the Mustang Squares at their Stampede last month. 
 The Teen Scholarship deadline is April 1st. A picture of the teen needs to be submitted by 
email or attached to the application. HSRDC made a $3,300 donation at the meeting. 
 Heart of Texas (HOT) has been awarded the Conclave in 2015. They also made an Intent to 
Bid for the Presidents' Meeting in 2016. 
 Top of Texas is hosting the 2013 Conclave at the Ambassador Hotel in Amarillo. Flyers were 
distributed. Austin SRDA invited everyone to the Pre-Festival and Festival in June. Texas State 
Camping Squares reminded everyone of the Presidents' Meeting in Mineola. 
 Presidents of all the member organizations met afterwards for the Nominating Meeting.  
 Dances were held both Friday and Saturday nights. We danced to local callers and cuers, 
including Jerry Dews and Gloria Jackson. A good time was had by all. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Linda Edwards 
HSRDC 1st Vice President 

 
 
 


